To

THE FEDERATION OF BANGLADESH CHAMBERS OF COMMERCE AND INDUSTRY (FBCCI)

Subject: Partnership Proposal for English Olympiad Grand Finale 2023.

Dear Sir.

Greetings from the English Olympiad (EO)!

The English Olympiad hosting Committee is hosting the Third English Olympiad (EO) Grand Finale for the nation under the theme "Inspiring Leadership" in an effort to prepare our young to assume leadership roles in international activities.

English communication skills are crucial in the development of young pupils into responsible citizens and leaders in this period of the Fourth Industrial Revolution. In order to do this, we have contacted 10,000 schools, colleges, and institutions across all of Bangladesh's divisions and districts.

40,000 students applied for Season 3, and a sizable number of them took part. The Grand Finale 2023 and Award Giving Event would be held over two days in Dhaka at Bangabandhu International Conference Center-BICC and United International University (**Proposed dates 8-9 December 2023**). The recordings of stage performances will be used for reality TV programs like <u>America Got Talent</u> and the Academy Awards-<u>OSCARS</u> where 2500 brilliant students and their parents will join.

We hope that by uniting students, parents, and relevant industry professionals under one roof, this event will stand out as the most amazing one ever. As a result, your organization will be able to act as a platform for the creation of numerous, varied opportunities. Through several kinds of Partnership, we provide businesses, corporations, and up-and-coming business entities with a fantastic opportunity to handle their current and future promotional needs. Your organization would become a partner by taking part in the event, which is a wonderful opportunity to promote the options that are accessible, such as growing your organization's brand recognition and network, receiving extensive media coverage, and fostering corporate social responsibility. Please refer to the comprehensive partnering alternatives that are attached in PDF to this letter.

We are eagerly expecting to see your organization at <u>English Olympiad</u> (E0) Season-3! Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information.

Regards,

Amaan Sulaiman Chief Organizer English Olympiad

Cell: +8801761894704 ceo@englisholympiad.net

PR: Rafia Alam , +8801317682592 https://www.englisholympiad.net/